
SUMMER TERM GROUP SETS 

All group sets that have been borrowed for the Summer term are due back by the 5th July 
2019. We have moved the deadline to the beginning of July to give us at SLS HQ plenty of 
time to get all the sets back before the end of term. In previous years we have had a lot of 
sets that were not returned until the start of the new school year, which meant that the 
Autumn sets were delayed in going out. This is very unfair for the schools that have reserved 
them and planned lessons around them.  

Group sets are proving incredibly popular and we have a lot of reservations for the Autumn 
term, so do need everything back so that the Autumn reservations can be sent out for the 
start of term. However, if you really need them until the end of term, the sets can now be 
returned to your local Hampshire County Council public library who will get them back to us 
here in HQ. However, this will need to be done within the first two weeks of the Summer 
holiday. We do ask that if for any reason you would like them after the 5th July, you let us 
know either by telephone on 01962 826660 or by email to hq.sls@hants.gov.uk. 

Please also note that all group sets consist of seven copies, so please ensure that all seven 
are returned in the blue courier bags that they were sent out in. You will find a return label 
on the front of the bags with our courier information.  

If we are finding that group sets are still not being returned to us, or if copies are missing or 
very damaged we may have to charge for their replacement, to enable us to get sets out 
that have been reserved. 

Many thanks, 
SLS HQ Team 
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